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I strongly oppose HB 3076. 

HB 3076 will not keep firearms away from criminals and will only hurt local 

businesses. Bills like HB 3076 will ultimately close the doors of many businesses do 

to loss of revenue and high cost of unconstitutional regulations. As a law abiding 

citizen our sports, hobbies and jobs should not be in jeopardy because of the actions 

of criminals. The time, energy and tax payer money should be focused on mental 

health for those that need it and harsher punishments for those that actually commit 

the crimes.  


